
Kolva, Patti L

From: MICHELLE GRAZIO <MGRAZiO@berwicksd.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 12:43 PM
To Findley Cynthia 1 I J
Subject: Comment/School Immunizations

Dear Cindy,

I would like to provide you with my written agreement and support of the amendment to section
23.85 changing the 8 month provisional for schools.

Thank you for your efforts in this matter.

I would invite further discussion of the personal/moral exemption that is often misused my parents
that wish to be non compliant with immunization recommendations, however do not actually have
moral/religious beliefs of this nature, but rather use the exemption as a loop hole.

Again, many thanks.

Michelle Grazio

Michelle Grozio
BSN RN NCSN
Berwick Area School District
500 Line Street
Berwick, PA 18603
Phone: (570) 759-6400 Ext 3305
Fax: (570) 759-0845
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Thank you. Berwick Area School Distrct
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